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Elimination of Lights on 

Plastic Drums 
 
 
For Projects Let on or after October 7, 2011 
 
Effective October 7, 2011, MDOT will no longer place or 
require lights on plastic drums on MDOT projects or local 
agency projects let through MDOT.  Lights will not be allowed 
for use on plastic drums even if requested by a contractor or 
supplier. 
 
For Projects Let prior to October 7, 2011 
 
For projects let prior to this date, lights are to be utilized and 
maintained per Bureau of Highway Instructional Memorandum 
(BOHIM) 2010-11 and System Operations Advisory (SOA) 
2011-01.  Both of these documents can be found at the 
following website: 
 
http://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,1607,7-151-9622_11044_11367---,00.html 
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